Why I will vote against the
government’s CV 19 law

I was glad to see the government yesterday reported cases in hospital and
deaths from CV19 have been falling. It seems that Plan A, persuade most
people to get the vaccine, is working. So why the need for some new measures?

The Secretary of State told us that though there are only a few hundred
Omicron cases in the U.K. they guess there are in practice 10,000 already. If
that is so then the lower hospital cases is even more significant. They say
Omicron cases are doubling quickly, but most people with it are not seriously
ill or have no symptoms.

I disagree that people should have to show vaccination proof to go to an
event or a night club. I disagree with people being told to work from home.
People now have three options to manage their risk of catching covid. They
can take a vaccine which greatly cuts the chances of getting a serious
version of it. They can decide to avoid crowded places and observe prudent
distancing in what they do. They can agree homeworking with their employer
where that works for both parties. They can decide to take the risk, as we do
for most other diseases that we can catch from other people.

It is time to move on from worry about the virus. Trust people to make their
own decisions about how to handle the risk.
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